
Dear	Community	Member:	
		
Firecracker	Softball	is	proud	to	announce	the	4th	Annual		Norm	Perez	Golf	Tournament	on	
Sunday,	May	5,	2019,	at	the	beautiful	Black	Gold	Golf	Club	in	Yorba	Linda.	
	
Norm	passed	away	in	November	2015,	and	we	hope	you	can	join	us	in	honoring	a	man	who	gave	
over	30	years	to	grassroots	softball.	We	want	golfers	to	come	spend	a	great	day	on	the	course	
filled	with	food,	drinks,	and	prizes,	while	at	the	same	time	raising	money	to	help	fund	the	Norm	
Perez	Scholarship.	This	scholarship	will	be	awarded	to	a	player	in	the	Firecracker	Organization	
that	will	be	chosen	by	our	scholarship	committee.	It	will	be	an	excellent	day	for	us	to	get	
together	and	have	fun	for	a	great	cause.		
	
We	are	seeking	tax-deductible	donations	from	local	businesses	for	raffle	prizes	and	auction	
items.	All	sponsors	will	be	recognized	at	our	awards	luncheon,	as	well	as	being	listed	on	our	
website,	which	is	the	media	focal	point	for	our	teams	in	20	states	across	the	country.			
	
For	over	25	years,	the	young	women	of	Firecracker	Softball	have	proven	that	they	are	more	
valuable	to	not	only	the	colleges	they	play	for,	but	also	to	our	society	and	to	the	business	world	
because	of	the	behavior	standards	and	mindset	they	develop	in	our	programs.	
	
Please	join	us	in	providing	resources	for	these	hard-working	young	athletes	who	are	earning	
scholarships	to	the	best	universities	in	the	country.	Together	we	can	continue	to	make	a	
difference	in	the	next	generation.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	or	need	additional	information,	please	contact	Robyn	Ferris	at		
949-742-3988	
	
We	thank	you	in	advance	for	your	support	and	look	forward	to	hearing	from	you!		
	
	
Cordially,	
	
	
Tony	Rico	 	 	Rob	Weil 	 						Robyn	Ferris 		 			 		
Head	Coach 	 	Head	Coach 													Tournament	Director 	 	 		
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